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“I cannot say goodbye to those whom I have grown to love, for the memories we have made will last a 

lifetime, and will never known a goodbye” 

 

In an emotionally surcharged atmosphere a glee on 27th January 2018, St. Cecilia’s Public 

School class XI students, staff members and management of the school bid adieu to class 

XII students of 2017-18 session at a grand farewell function held in the school campus. The 

day started with great excitement and merriment as all class XII students dressed up to 

their glamorous best made their presence felt the boys looked like fine young men in 

western formals while the girls looked pretty in Indian designer suits. The function began 

with the recitation of prayer and seeking blessings of the divine. Madam Principal Mrs. R. 

Bhumra in her address blessed the students and motivated them to work hard for the 

upcoming CBSE Examinations. Chairman Sir Prof Sewa Singh also blessed the students and 

wished all good luck. Sir also inspired students to prepare for the new journey outside the 

protective boundaries of school and school life. Director Mr. Saroop Singh and Madam 

Vice Principal Mrs. Inderpreet Kaur graced the occasion to bless and wish all students of 

class XII and XI for their upcoming examination. 

Class XI students entertained their senior with their rich cultural performances. Class XII 

students were also presented mementoes by dignitaries of the day. Head Boy Sarabjot and 

Head Girl Harleen extended sincere thanks to all. They expressed that they were highly 

indebted to St. Cecilia’s Public School fraternity for their guidance and constant 

supervision. They expressed special gratitude and thanks to all faculty members and 

students for giving them immense love and wishes. 

Summing up the day was great and filled with nostalgia, fun and excitement. 


